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Student Media Release Consent Form​
SPRING 2025 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Throughout the school year, we celebrate the learning, creativity, and achievements of our students by sharing 
photos and videos on our school website, social media platforms, newsletters, and in promotional materials. 
These images and recordings help highlight the great work happening in our school community. 

We are requesting your permission to photograph and/or video record your child during school activities and 
events. These materials may be used for educational, promotional, and informational purposes. 

Please complete the section below and return this form to your child’s teacher by Friday, April 25, 2025. 
Student Name: _________________________________________ Section:________________​
Advisor Name: _________________________________________ 

Please check one: 

⬜ YES, I give permission for my child to be photographed and/or video recorded for use on the school’s 
website, social media accounts, and promotional materials. 

⬜ NO, I do not give permission for my child to be photographed or video recorded. 

 

Parent/Guardian Name (Printed): _________________________________________________​
Signature: ____________________________________________________________________​
Date: ____________________​ ​ Cell #:____________________________________ 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Email:____________________________________ 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the main office at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely,​
Principal Green 

 


